
 
To: edtestimony@cga.ct.gov 
 
Subject: Opposition to SB 738, SB 457, and SB 874 
 
Hello –  
 
As a parent of public school students in Connecticut, I strongly oppose SB 738, SB 457, and SB 
874 and any other bill that opens the door to forced regionalization of Connecticut Public 
Schools. 
 
We moved here four years ago for the schools, and existing school quality is what keeps us 
here. It is my understanding that there is a lack of evidence that this type of regionalization will 
actually save the districts money and I am concerned about the resulting quality of education. I 
strongly feel that regionalization will erode the quality and the character of our local schools 
and ultimately, our town. I am also greatly concerned about the potential impact of larger 
school sizes, decreasing administrators and community engagement. I am disappointed that 
these bills have been presented at all as I am concerned that even the prospect of 
regionalization is preventing new families from moving into our state. 
 
I hope you will oppose SB 738, SB 457, SB 874, and any other legislation that opens the door to 
forced regionalization of Connecticut public schools. 
 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Lenore Eggleston-Herbst (Wilton, CT) 
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school sizes, decreasing administrators and community engagement. I am disappointed that 
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I hope you will oppose SB 738, SB 457, SB 874, and any other legislation that opens the door to 
forced regionalization of Connecticut public schools. 
 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Robert Herbst (Wilton, CT) 
 


